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I was a poll watcher in Wash Co for 2 election cycles.The amount of signatures I 

witnessed that obviously did not match was astonishing. Clearly, we need in person 

with ID to get election integrity back. I also attended Washington Co city counsel 

meetings regarding non citizens automatically being registered to vote at DMV. The 

testimonies I heard were compelling and disturbing. This is illegal. We need to follow 

the law. In person voting with valid ID is the only way to more forward in a way that 

Oregon citizens feel confident in election results. 


